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April 8, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Adolf Zubia, President 
International Code Council 
500 New Jersey Ave NW 
Washington, DC 20001 
 
Dear President Zubia, 
 
The members of the Code Officials Conference of Michigan have 
received a number of correspondences regarding the actions of the 
Board of Directors for the ICC. Michigan has been feeling the 
effects of this recession for longer than most of the rest of the 
country and we understand the tough decisions that need to be made.
 
The Code Officials Conference of Michigan supports the actions 
that the ICC has taken to ensure the viability of the organization. We 
support the leadership of the ICC, and are sure that you have the 
best interest of the membership in mind when making your 
decisions. 
 
The State of Michigan is beginning the process of adopting and 
administering the 2009 International Codes. The Code Officials 
Conference of Michigan will continue to encourage and support the 
use of the ICC codes for the State of Michigan. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Bill Benoit 
President COCM 

 


